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I con&nue to enjoy my &me on the St. Mar&ns Vestry a5er serving on the Investment Commi:ee for 
several years.  It has been an honor to serve as the Senior Warden for a second year.  I am amazed and 
thankful at all the efforts of so many people to ensure St. Mar&ns operates smoothly each day.  I am 
humbled at the efforts of our parishioners to help various people in need within our community.  This 
report is filled with pages summarizing our members various efforts both inside and outside our church. 

 

Our Vestry has worked diligently this year to support all of our various Ministries while balancing our 
income and expenses and will con&nue to do so in 2025.  Thanks to the generosity of our members 
throughout the year, we only needed to transfer $50,000 from our investment account to cover our 
expenses.  Our investment accounts increased in value from $364.3k to $493.4k from January 1 to 
December 31, 2024.  In 2025, we will con&nue to manage our costs thoughUully while adding a part &me 
sexton to aid Lincoln in managing our facili&es.  Addi&onally, we will con&nue to pursue our efforts to 
generate addi&onal income from further u&liza&on of our facili&es.  As always, we encourage our 
members to contribute as they are able.   

 

I would like to thank the Vestry Members, Mother Leslie, Page Andersen and Becky Brewer for their &me 
this year to share ideas, debate op&ons and make the best decisions possible to support St. Mar&ns’ 
values.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to any Vestry member to ask ques&ons, share concerns and 
offer ideas. 

 

I look forward to a blessed 2025. 

 

RespecUully submi:ed, 

Greg Andersen, Senior Warden 


